

One Court Square • Harrisonburg, VA 22801 Phone: 540.434.9916 • Fax: 540.434.5196

"A place where learning has no limits and together we work for the success of all."

June 7, 2019

Anthony E. Smith, Ph.D. President and CEO Secure Futures, LLC 11 E Beverley St., Suite 19 Staunton, VA 24401

Dear Mr. Smith,

On Tuesday, June 4, 2019, the Harrisonburg City School Board directed Kevin Rose, School Board Attorney, to discontinue editing and/or revising the contract submitted to the Harrisonburg City School Board by Secure Futures, LLC. This directive concludes any negotiations and discussion regarding the installation of photovoltaic panels on any school division property at this time.

Although an agreement could not be reached, the School Board does appreciate the time and effort Secure Futures has invested in this initiative.

Sinderely.

Craig J. Wagkail, M.Ed.

Assistant Superintendent of Operations & School Safety

Dr. Michael G. Richards, Superintendent of Schools

Mr. Andy Kohen, Harrisonburg City School Board

Ms. Deb Fitzgerald, Harrisonburg City School Board

Mr. Kevin Rose, BotkinRose PLC